
Attendance 
Best attenders last week were RD - 100% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 90.5%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 91.2% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

be required. 

 

Class  % Attendance  

RD 100% 

RM 97.2% 

5C 94.8% 

6W 94.4% 

3IW 92.7% 

4B 92.6% 

1C 91.6% 

3S 91.6% 

4CS 90.9% 

6F 88.7% 

1P 88.3% 

2B 88.1% 

5HM 83.3% 

2BS 82.8% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

 NEWSLETTER WEEK 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Mrs Wild our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

 Year 5 & 6 Permission letters 

to walk home 

A letter will be going out to parents for pupils in 

year 5 and 6 to register permission for your 

child to walkto and home from school. If you 

wish your child to do so please complete and 

return to school asap 

 

Headteachers’s 
Message 

It has been another busy start to the year with 

a whole new set of routines and adapting to a 

new norm. We are all trying hard to implement 

the changes and we need everyone to work 

together patiently to allow the changes to take 

place. 

We appreciate it can be frustrating but the 

safety of all our community is the most 

important thing to us. Sadly we have had to 

isolate Year 5 at present and as you are aware 

from media coverage the daily numbers of 

COVID are increasing. It is crucial that we 

maintain social distance from eachother 

whenever in the playground, collect and leave 

promptly with your child. Please do not let your 

children play on the trimtrail and tyres.  

The school continues to put measures in place 

keeping your children safe but we cannot 

control what is happening around the clock and 

weekends. Please remember Bradford iis in 

lockdown, stay safe to keep everyone safe. 

 Thankyou Mrs Smith 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

On Friday the 25
th

 September the school 

photographer will be in to take individual pupil  

photos. Please ensure your child is in full 

school uniform on that day. If it is PE day pease 

send your child in with white polo shirt and red 

jumper or cardigan. Thanyou 

 

ROCKSTEADY  

Rocksteady are now coming into school to run sessions with 

individual bubbles. If you are interested in signing your child up 

please go to their website at 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/ 

to sign your child up. This is parent funded and organised 

directly with Rocksteady. The children who have taken part in 

previous years have loved the experience and developed their 

confidence to perform in public. 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk
https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/


ENDING 25
th

 SEPTEMBER 2020 


